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The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is 
currently developing plans to reconstruct the Green Tree Road 
bridge over I-43 in 2018. To successfully deliver this project, a 
full closure of the bridge will be necessary. In addition to the 
bridge closure, the on-ramp from Good Hope Road to 
southbound I-43 will be closed for part of this project, as it will 
also be reconstructed. Posted detour information will be in 
place for the closure. The attached map depicts the areas of 
planned reconstruction. 
 
WisDOT is hosting a public involvement meeting (PIM) to 
provide information about the construction schedule, alternate 
routes and closures and planned construction activities. 
 
The PIM is planned for Wednesday, October 18, 2017 from    
5 to 7 p.m. in the cafeteria at Nicolet High School, 6701 N 
Jean Nicolet Road, Glendale. A brief presentation reviewing 
the project plans will begin at 6 p.m.  Project staff will be on 
hand to answer questions and provide project information 
before and after the presentation.  
 
We look forward to your participation at this meeting and to 
working with you as we proceed with the project. Should you 
have any questions about the meeting or the project in general, 
please feel free to contact me at (262) 548-6718 or via email at 
steve.hoff@dot.wi.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Steve Hoff, P.E. 
Green Tree Road Bridge Reconstruction Project Manager 

 
 


